
Thursday,October 31, 2019
Pre-K to Fifth Grade students are welcome to dress 

in a school appropriate character costume to 
participate in this school-wide event.

Please send a change of clothes for your 
child to change into after the parade.

Classes will walk around the bus loop
beginning at 8:30 AM.

Parents are welcome to observe the parade 
from the grassy area around the flag pole. 

Bring a chair and your camera!  

All parents need to be in place by 8:15 am 
for student safety. Gates will be locked at 
8:25 am and no cars will be allowed 

in or out of the parking lot.

  Come join in the fun!


